
 

Cyril Gray Tournament 22nd – 24th June 2017 

For 2017 we were blessed with brilliant sunshine and during our practice round on Wednesday 
temperatures reached 34 degrees. Framlingham were drawn against a strong Epsom team in 
the first match of the competition at 8.20am on Thursday. The pairings were Peter Watts and 
Robin Anderton, followed by Martin Lamb and Andrew Towler and finally Hugh Curle and Mike 
Schneidau. We were beaten by the stronger team going down 2 1/2 to a ½.  

Our opponents in the Plate were Bishop’s Stortford. Our same pairs played together and we 
enjoyed a very convivial match with a 2 ½ to ½ victory.  

Our opponents on Friday in the quarter finals were Glenalmond, a school located to the north of 
Dundee. Once again we retained our same pairs and order. Their 1st pair had played together 
in this year’s Halford Hewitt and proved to be too strong. We put up a fight but ended up losing 
2 ½ to a ½.  

If any OF’s would like to be considered for inclusion for the Cyril Gray tournament you must be 
a minimum of 50 years of age and play to a reasonable standard of around 12 handicap or less. 
Please email Mike Schneidau at mike@stocklandestates.com to confirm your interest. The 
competition is played at Worplesdon GC near Woking in the 3rd week of June each year  

Pictured in the team photo below are, from left to right : Peter Watts, Robin Anderton, Martin 
Lamb, Andrew Towler, Mike Schneidau, Hugh Curle 

 


